Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Children's Medical Services
The Florida Department of Health announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: April 11, 2018, 1:00 p.m.

PLACE: Florida Department of Health, Division of Children’s Medical Services, 4025 Esplanade Way, Room 301, Tallahassee, Florida 32311

Teleconference Line: 1(888)670-3525 Participant Code: 2883350850

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Early Hearing Detection and Intervention Advisory Committee is meeting to discuss Florida’s Newborn Screening Hearing Program. For more information, or if you plan to attend, please contact: Jessica Meyer at Jessica.Meyer@FLHealth.gov or (850)245-4673.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jessica Meyer at Jessica.Meyer@FLHealth.gov or can be found online at http://www.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/childrens-health/newborn-screening/_documents/EHDIAdvisoryCommitteeMeetingAgenda41118.pdf.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jessica Meyer at Jessica.Meyer@flhealth.gov or (850)245-4673. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Jessica Meyer at Jessica.Meyer@flhealth.gov or (850)245-4673.
